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Dear Parents / Guardians:

Reading is a great way for the students to keep their minds active, and we hope that you will
encourage your child to read over the summer months. Chancellor Academy has made it a

priority to keep our students’ skills sharp by suggesting a summer reading text.

This year we have created a Google Classroom specifically for summer reading for each grade
level. Chancellor Academy students are expected to join their appropriate grade level Google
Classroom upon receiving an invite to do so. Once a student joins they will gain access to their
summer reading assignment. The summer reading assignment for this year will require reading a
short story and answering questions on a Google Doc. If the student is attending ESY (extended
school year) this summer, they will be provided the opportunity for teacher guidance if needed.
If the student does not have a computer, or internet access and has been completing paper based

assignments, a paper copy of the summer reading assignment will be sent to your home.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. You can call the office at (973)
835-4989, or email Jennifer Frederick, English Department chair:

ifrederick@chancelloracademy.net.

There will be staff readily available during July. Any messages left in the interim will be
answered in a timely manner. We hope that you and your families have a safe and happy

summer. We look forward to a productive and successful 2020-2021 school year.

Sincerely,

Chancellor Academy English Department
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